Chair Prozanski, Vice-Chair Thatcher, and Members of the Committee:

I strongly support SB 703. As a teacher of ESL to immigrants and refugees, I’'m acutely aware
of how important it is for them to improve their immigration status and have greater certainty
about their lives in Oregon. By providing funds to nonprofit providers of immigration legal
services, this bill would give our students access to the legal assistance they need.



